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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Swimming Gala, Horsham Pavillion – Wednesday, 6th October 2021 

 

I would like to invite your child to take part in the English Schools National Swimming Relay 

Championships for secondary schools. The gala will take place at Horsham Pavilions on Wednesday 6th 

October 2021.  

 

Students involved will have to meet at the PE office at 10.15am on Wednesday 6th October and will 

travel by minibus. Please note that if the journey is to take longer than 10 minutes, a face mask is 

highly recommended when travelling by minibus. 

Insurance for all school trips is arranged through West Sussex County Council. Full details of the policy 

can be found on our website at https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/. 

Peanuts or peanut related products are not allowed to be taken on any school visit. 

 

The gala starts at 12.00pm and we will return to school at approximately 4.30pm. Students may want 

to bring a small amount of money along for lockers and food. We would also welcome any parents that 

would like to join us in supporting your child at the event.  

 

Please complete the permission slip here to confirm your child’s participation in this activity by Friday 

1st October 2021.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Miss K Offler 

Teacher of PE 

 

https://sackville.w-sussex.sch.uk/parents/school-trip-insurance/

